Joanne Kollman

#278101 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Public parks are not a solution. NO. I live in SE and just drove by parking lots on SE Powell Blvd.
there is more garbage, trash, excrement and needles in these non solution areas. With Covid people
paying tax dollars for children and school athletics need to use the public parks safely and
responsibly.
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